
From: Daniel Rial <mertensiano@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 9:11 PM 
To: Abbett, Marian L. (ECY) <MABB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Port Angeles Rayonier Mill cleanup 

 

TO:   

  Marian Abbett, Site Manager  

  WA Department of Ecology  

  PO Box 47775 Olympia, WA 98504-7775  

 

 < Marian.Abbett@ecy.wa.gov > 

   

I support option SL-5, which would remove all of the contaminated soil from the Port 
Angeles Rayonier Mill site and truck it to a landfill designed to handle toxic soil. 

 

Daniel Rial 

Clallam County resident 
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